Thank you for your prompt attention to this matter and your efforts in helping to protect our environment and the infra-
structure of the oil and gas industry. -

Sincerely,

* Significant Non-Compliance events are reported directly to the U.S. Envrionmental Protection Agency, Region VI, Dallas, Texas.
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